The Bookworms

Kid's Book Club



WELCOME Bookworms!! We are so happy that you joined our Book Club. You can expect to have a wonderful time reading and discussing various books while in a safe place throughout the summer.

Questions and Answers

a. When will *The Bookworms* meet?

The Bookworms will meet each Thursday from 4:00 until 5:30 pm. Depending upon the length of the book, we may meet twice a week. This will allow us to not linger too long on one book title which will limit the number of books we can read this summer.

b. Where will *The Bookworms* meet?

We will meet at The Children's Den. Occasionally, we will meet at different sites. Of course, we will inform you in plenty of time of the exact meeting place.

c. What if your student can't attend one of our gatherings due to other obligations?

That is quite ok. <u>The Bookworms</u> will have their book and are free to read ahead or alone at his or her leisure.

d. What should *The Bookworms* do with their books once they've completed a title?

Each book belongs to your Bookworm. We want to encourage our Bookworms to "add-to" or create an at-home library.

e. Is there a cost for Membership?

There is no cost associated with joining the book club.

f. Is there a cost for the T-shirt and when does the student wear it?

Yes, T-shirts cost \$12. Book club members are welcome to wear their shirts anytime.

g. What should I do if my student has allergies and/or other medical conditions?

Be sure to fill -out a medical release form and submit it to Stephanie Carter.

h. What are some of the themes of the book in which the members will discuss during our book talks?

Science, bullying, being true to oneself, historical invention of something fun, and loss are some of the themes of the titles in which the Members will discuss.

i. What if I have other questions/concerns?

Feel free to contact Stephanie Carter to address any thoughts/questions (318) 537-2891.